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Hello,  
 
An early newsletter this week as we all head off 
to Totara North School for the annual Whangaroa 
Primary Schools Cross Country event tomorrow. 
 
This is always an enjoyable day but it may be 
cold and a little muddy so it is important that 
children bring some warm clothes, an old towel, 
and a positive attitude! There will be a sausage 
sizzle and a lot of yummy things to eat for sale.  
 
Races begin at around 10.30am and everyone is 
welcome to come along and support our children 
and our school. 
 
See you there! 
    
Kind regards, 
Paul Barker. 
 

Parent/Teacher Meetings  
Thanks to everyone who made the time to come 
to parent/teacher meetings last week.  It was a 
good turnout and this is appreciated.  If you ever 
wish to visit your child’s teacher at any time 
please contact the office and this can easily be 
arranged. 
  
Local Event 
A date for your diary is the 7th of September 
when there will be a display in the Community 
Hall commemorating the 28th Maori Battalion. 
Many locals were a part of this group and it 
promises to be an interesting and informative 
exhibition. 
 
Health Survey 
Thanks to those of you have completed the 
Health Survey sent home last week – your 
thoughts and comments are important to us.   
 

‘You are not here merely to make a living. You are 
here in order to enable the world to live more amply, 

with greater vision, with a finer spirit of hope and 
achievement. You are here to enrich the world, and 
you impoverish yourself if you forget the errand’. - 

Woodrow Wilson. 

Students of the Week. 
Congratulations to the Students of the Week and 
top Kiwi Canners for Week 5 – August, Journey, 
Sindy, Hunter, Eli, Raina, MJ, and Kauri seen here 
with Willie from Kiwi Can.  
 

 
 
Spelling Bee 
The first chance for children to win a trophy takes 
place next Thursday when the annual Spelling 
Bee takes place. Lists have been sent home so 
that children can practice learning to spell the 
words – someone reading the word and children 
spelling it back is best as this is how the contest 
works. Every year the children who practice the 
most are the most successful – practice does 
make perfect!  
 

Dates for your diary. 
30 August   Cross Country Totara North 
5  September  Spelling Bee  
12 September   Art Exhibition Opens 
16 September   BOT Meeting 
18 September  Art Exhibition Closes   
26 September Winter Sports Matauri Bay 
27 September   Last Day of Term 3  


